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King Charles’ Coronation Celebration 
Today the children enjoyed a range of activities to celebrate King Charles’ coronation. These 
included orienteering, artwork and quizzes, where children worked together within their school 
team. 
 
Thank you to the kitchen staff for producing the special party food for the day. 
 
To finish the day off, all the children were given a special pencil from school. 

 
Reminder—We will be closed on Monday 8th May for the bank holiday. 



 

Picture News 

This Week’s Useful Vocabulary 

Coronation – The ceremony at which a king or queen is crowned. The coronation of King 
Charles III is taking place at Westminster Abbey on Saturday 6th May. 
Diversity – The fact of there being people of many different groups in society. It is likely to be 
shorter and smaller in scale than the last coronation, Queen Elizabeth II’s in 1953, and reflect the 
different religions and diversity of modern Britain. 
Milestones – Important events in the development or history of something or in someone’s life. 
Considering other events and significant milestones, which are most important to you and why? 
Monarch – A king or queen. The coronation of a new monarch is a significant event and a key 
moment in history.  
Rooted – Strongly influenced by or developed from something. Buckingham Palace has said that 
the coronation will be rooted in long-standing traditions. 
Significant – Important or noticeable. The coronation of a new monarch is a significant event 
and a key moment in history. 

 

All Year 6 children will be taking their tests for Reading, Maths and Grammar next  week 
starting 9th—12th May. Each morning the children can come into school at 08:30am where we 
will be serving sausage sandwiches and a juice drink before the start of each day. 

Year 6 SATs reminders 

 

Children should now have brought home a Summer Reading Bingo Challenge to 
complete this half term. There are lots of Dojo points to be gained as well as a 
chance to win prizes if they complete all the activities. This can be used as part of 
the three reads that all children are encouraged to do each week. We are hoping 
all children will enjoy taking part in these fun reading challenges. Please contact 
your class teacher if you do not have one. 

Summer Reading Bingo 



 

8th May  Bank Holiday 

9th May  SATs - Year 6 - all children to be at school by 8:30am 

10th May  SATs - Year 6 - all children to be at school by 8:30am 

11th May  SATs - Year 6 - all children to be at school by 8:30am 

12th May  SATs - Year 6 - all children to be at school by 8:30am 

16th May  Cricket Year 5 & 6 - a group of children to represent the school 

24th May  London Year 6 

24th May  Leisure World Year 6 

25th May  London Year 6 

26th May  Break up for half term 

5th June  Return to school 

13th June  Sports Festival Year 5 at Headlands 

15th June  Burton Agnes Year 5 trip 

29th June  Bikeability - Selected pupils from Year 6 

30th June  Bikeability - Selected pupils from Year 6 

6th July  Transition days to secondary school - Year 6 

7th July  Transition days to secondary school - Year 6 

18th July  Year 6 Production - 7pm 

19th July  Open Evening for all Year 2 - Year 6 parents 

20th July  Year 6 disco 

21st July  Year 6 leavers assembly  

21st July  Break up for Summer 

 

Dates for Diary 


